
From: Dartmouth Trust 
Sent: 08 March 2022 
To: SW-Neighbourhood Planning 
Subject: Dartmouth Neighbourhood Plan consultation 
 
Hi 
 
I would like to lodge the following comment to the Dartmouth Neighbourhood plan on behalf 
of the Trustees of the Dartmouth Trust 
 
Regarding the proposed designation of Local Green Spaces in relation to land at Jawbones 
Hill (LGS6) and Crosby Meadow LGS15 (both owned by The Dartmouth Trust) 
Trustees remain unable to give their support to the proposal as the Trust’s primary purpose 
as set out in its Charity’s Scheme is to generate the best income obtainable from its 
investments and to distribute the net proceeds to its 3 named beneficiaries who themselves 
perform charitable acts for the town with the money they receive. 
 
Please acknowledge receipt of this comment 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Sarah Massey 
Manager 
Dartmouth United Charities and Dartmouth Trust 


